
Dear Dr. Eva Alice, 
I am interested in continuing my work as an editorial board member of Journal Pollution Effects and 
Control, in particularly I may promise to contribute to this Journal as a reviewer of submitted article or 
through writing Editorials, but please remember that my Administration does not allow that I pay any 
publication fee to publish my papers. 
So, my support to this Journal is only FREE by both sides. Please let me know if this is possible, Best 
regards, dr Gabriella Caruso 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message was sent using IMP, the Internet Messaging Program. 
 
Dear Dr. Gabriella Caruso,                          
Greetings from the Journal Pollution Effects and Control! 
 
We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an 
Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like 
you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  
 
We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the 
work load will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 
 
Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
Eva Alice 
Editorial Coordinator 
Journal of Pollution Effects and Control 
OMICS INTERNATIONAL 
 


